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Document No. 2401

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

CHAPTER 43

Statutory Authority:  1976 S.C. Code Section 59-5-60

R43-57.2.  Teaching Experience Acceptable for Credit

Synopsis:


The State Board of Education promulgated amendments to Sub-regulation 43-57.2, Teaching Experience Acceptable for Credit.  The regulation inserts language allowing for teaching experience credit for professional teaching experience in any facility addressing the needs of youthful offenders or any agency addressing the needs of school-age children for those individuals seeking a teaching certificate in South Carolina. 

Instructions:  This sub-regulation is being amended and will read as follows:

Text:

R43-57.2.  Teaching Experience Acceptable for Credit

1.
Teaching in public elementary and/or secondary schools in the United States and its territories.

2.
Teaching in private and/or parochial elementary and/or secondary schools.

3.
Teaching in elementary and/or secondary schools in foreign countries.

4.
Full-time teaching in a professional education position in a regionally accredited institution of higher education or one that has been admitted to candidacy for receiving such accreditation.

5.
Full-time teaching in the Peace Corps.

6.
Full-time professional teaching experience in Speech and Hearing Centers.


7.
Full-time professional teaching experience in a facility for youthful offenders or an agency that addresses the needs of school-age children.

Fiscal Impact Statement:


The Department of Education estimates that there will be no costs incurred to the State and its political subdivisions in complying with the promulgated regulation.

